From: Jenn <jksher74@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 8:01 PM
To: Chad Centola

Cc: Rich Wilson

Subject: New mandatory waste fees

[You don't often get email from jksher74@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Chad - | cannot attend the meeting on Monday. I’'m sure most work at 1pm. Side note.. most public agencies hold open
house or public meetings when the majority of folks can attend.

| would support the change if NOT a mandatory fee, otherwise I'll cancel my service all together. | grew up hauling our
garbage to the dump every few months, composting, recycling and using a burning barrel. | can do it again.

| do NOT support an unrepresentative fee for services | don’t need! We as people are smart enough to figure out how to
compost and drop off glass at the recycling center.

Best,
Jenn - DRW resident

Sent from my iPhone - Excuse any typos



